RurAL-CAP Slated
To Move to

New Offices

The RurAL CAP offices will
move during the second week of
April to different office space,
located at 1020 I Street, Anchor-
age. The telephone number and
mailing address will remain the
same.

This move is necessitated by
the rising rents in the central
_business district of Anchorage,
but one advantage of the move
will be the availability of more
working space per person, than
is presently miﬂeble.

As the telephone company
will be making installations dur-
ing this time, please excuse any
difficulties you may have in
reaching us.



